DA-HOW Phone Meeting Intergroup
Business Meeting
Monday, December 11, 2017

Opened with the Serenity Prayer

Treasurer’s report
1221.83 balance at last meeting

+

.05 interestincome

+ 48.02 donations (2.98 in Paypal fees, 5 unique donors)

1269.90 Total in treasury asof 12/11/17

Agenda
e No Old Business
* New Business Items:

1.
2. New email list for DA-HOW Phone Meeting Intergroup
3.

4. Personal Stories for the Website

Phone number issues with Canadian callers

We need an ISR

New Business

1. Phone Number issues w/ Canadian Callers: Several Canadian callers have said that they
can’t dial into phone meetings using the PMI number (also used by Wednesday morning
and Friday afternoon).

a.
b.
C.

Allison administers the PMI phone number
Allison talked to Darien at Free Conference Call HD . com
He said they have a back-up number to call in from Canada

i. 716-293-9782

ii. access code will be the same.
Rebekah will contact the two people who most recently contacted her with this
issue and set up a time for all three to “meet” on the line using the new number and
see if it works! Allison will join us.

2. New email list for DA-HOW Phone Meeting Intergroup

a.
b.

Alison has emailed folks on her personal list to stay on the list.

Alison and Asa will email everyone from gmail account to see if they want to stay on.
If not, they will be dropped and a new list built.

Minutes to be sent out to that same list as it develops.

Alison to touch base with Asa on streamlining the list.

Question: Does the intergroup reminders/info get sent to everyone on the
intergroup phone list.

Allison to coordinate with Ingrid and Jessica to send an email to the Intergroup
Phone List: “We’re putting together a new list of people to receive information about



DA-HOW and the DA-HOW Phone Meeting Intergroup. Would you like to be added
to this list.”

g. Rebekah to add an item to the entry form for the PMI phone list to opt in to receive
news and information about DA-HOW and the DA-HOW Phone Meeting Intergroup.

3. We need an ISR: Intergroup has raised a fair amount of funds toward sending a
representative to World Service in Minneapolis in 2018.
a. Betsy isinterested! A few other people have expressed an interest as well.
b. With minutes, send out announcement that we will be electing our ISR at the next
DA-HOW PMI meeting on January.
c. Also include this information in the one-time email that goes out to everyone on the
Intergroup Phone List.

4. Personal Stories for the Website
a. We need more!
b. People to make announcement at their individual meetings asking people to submit
to PMI. Sponsors could recommend this to their sponsees.

Closed with the Serenity Prayer



